
Club Support 
Drop In Sessions 

The ASA North East Regional Development Officers will be present at a number of 

competitions within the North East over the coming months and will be available to meet 

with Club representatives to discuss the support available for all Aquatic Clubs.  

 

Competitions that will be attended by Regional Staff are:  
d 

6th December 2014, Sunderland: ASA NER Short Course Championships  

31st January 2015, Sheffield: Yorkshire SA Sprint Championships  

February 2015, Sunderland: N&D SA Championships 

Support from the Regional Staff is available to enable clubs to become more effective, 

more sustainable and provide more opportunities for more people to be involved in 

aquatics.   

For more information please contact: 

David Parry david.parry@swimnortheast.org, 07949 251482   

Sarah Small sarah.small@swimnortheast.org, 07949 251524    

Dan Ramm daniel.ramm@swimming.org, 07917 720366 
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